
JANUARY 
Newsletter 

DeMaira Dance Studios 
 

THANK YOU!  
We hope you had 

wonderful holidays and 
want to take this 

opportunity to say Thank 
You for dancing with us.  

We appreciate your 
continued patronage and 

support.   
Classes resume Monday, 

January 8, 2024.  
 

We are open and holding 
classes on Mon., Jan. 15th 
Martin Luther King Day. 

 

JANUARY  
Tuition Is Due: 

Jan 8th - Jan 13th  
This will cover  

4 weeks of classes:  
Jan 8th – Feb 3rd  

 
CRAZY LEGGINGS WEEK!  
Wear fun leggings to class 

Jan. 29 – Feb. 3 
All participants will be 
entered into a raffle!  

 

Winter Reminders:  
-Wear proper shoes & 
layer clothing for 
optimum comfort in class. 
-Walk on the carpets, 
please no wet shoes on 
the dance floors-thanks! 

STUDENT OF THE 
MONTH:  Next month we 
will name two students!  

 
SAVE THESE SHOW 

DATES: 
 

The Elvis Show: 
Sunday, June 21st, 2:00pm 
Select classes have been 
invited to perform. This 

show is free and open to 
the public, come support 
your fellow students.  A 

donation will be made to 
the Animal Care League. 

 
The LOVE Show: 

Friday, Feb. 16th, 7pm  
at Dominican University.   

Select classes will be 
invited to participate-

more info soon. A great 
opportunity if you missed 

the Jubilee!   
 

The Dance Exhibition: 
Sunday, March 3 

Select Teen & Adult 
classes will be invited to 

perform. Another benefit 
concert, this show is free 
and open to the public, 

come support your fellow 
students.  A donation will 

be made to Hephzibah 
Children’s Association.   

 
 
 

May Show: 
This show is specifically 

for the performing 
troupes as well as a 

showcase for students to 
present their own 

choreography.  More info 
is TBA.   

 

Recital:  
Saturday, June 15 

“What’s Your Favorite 
Color?” 

The June recital is for all 
classes.    

   

OTHER PERFORMANCES: 
Our Poms Team will be 

competing in several local 
events-when we have the 
exact dates and times, we 

will share! 
Great America: 

Our dance school will 
perform here in the late 
spring/early summer and 
all students will be able to 

purchase discounted 
tickets, more info coming 

soon!  
  

EVENTS FOR 2024: 
Mother/Dancer Dance-

date is TBA 
Father/Dancer Dance-

coming in April!  
 

Thank you for choosing 
DeMaira Dance Studios, 

Inc.  
HAPPY NEW YEAR!  


